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Dear Parents/Carers 
 
Making a bag from recyclable resources! 
 
As you will be aware from the weekly updates the children have been planning and designing a bag using 
a range of textile skills as part of their DT project this half term.  So far the children have explored a range 
of materials, looking at the most appropriate based on a range of criteria, e.g.  strength, durability, 
waterproofing etc.   
 
Moving forward they will be designing a prototype and looking at joining materials and techniques.  It 
won’t be long until they start creating the real one! This is where we need your help! The children have 
already chosen their final material that will be the basis for their bag, many of them chose denim, some 
cotton, jersey etc.   
 
Please can you ask your child at home what material they have chosen and help us by providing an old 
piece of clothing in their chosen material – it will need to have sleeves or legs please! Please can you send 
these in as soon as possible. 
 
Thank you so much for your ongoing support and for your practical support in this matter.  I’m sure you 
will love to use these bags next time you are out! 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
Mrs L A de Carteret 
Headteacher 
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